
 

 
December 14, 2010 

 
Mr. Michael P. Jackson, P. E., Area Manager 
United States Department of the Interior 
Bureau of Reclamation 
1234 N Street 
Fresno, CA 93721-1813 

 
Subject: Extension of Period of Performance under Contract 14-06-200-600 

 
Dear Mr. Jackson, 

 
Please let this letter serve as acceptance of the extension of the period for performance of Contract No. 
14-06-200-600 for the existing Land Management Agreement for the Cachuma Lake Recreation Area.  
The attached minute order from the County Board of Supervisors’ December 14, 2010 meeting 
indicates the action taken on this item and approval to enter into the lease extension. 

 
It is the County of Santa Barbara’s understanding that pursuant to Section 3 of the subject contract, the 
Bureau of Reclamation is extending the contract from January 12, 2011 to January 11, 2013.  
However, it is anticipated that a long-term management agreement with the County will be completed 
prior to that date.  If such is the case, Contract No. 14-06-200-600 will terminate on the date of the 
new agreement.  Furthermore, it is noted, that the County may extend existing concession sub-lease 
agreements at the Cachuma Lake Recreation Area on a month-to-month basis, not to exceed the two 
years ending on January 12, 2013.  All other terms and conditions of Contract 14-06-200-600 shall 
remain in full force and effect during the interim period. 

 
The County of Santa Barbara is proud of its 58-year history managing the Cachuma Lake Recreation 
Area and looks forward to continuing to work toward the establishment of another long-term lease 
with the Bureau of Reclamation. 

 
If you have any question regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Thomas D. Fayram, Interim 
Director of Parks, at (805) 568-2461. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Janet Wolf, Chair 
County Board of Supervisors 
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